
Meet the Platte Family  

The Plattes’ new home will be 
1476 Blossom, Ypsilanti, MI 

Thank you to 
the Good 

News Group 
and everyone       
supporting & 

working on the 
Platte’s home   

in 2016! 

 Hello!   We are the Platte family, Kevin & Kristell, and soon to 

be baby Annalise! Along with our 4 legged fur-child, Baby.  We 

met in April 2009 and have been together since December 

2012.  

Kevin is a dock worker at R&L Carriers in Ypsilanti. He's been 

there for 11 years now. He's an avid cyclist, enjoys exercising   

daily, and cooking. I, Kristell, am a homemaker and soon to be 

stay at home mom. I enjoy building stuff, whether it be out of 

wood, clay or legos. I love reading and learning new ways to be 

more organic with our lives.  

As we are just starting out with our new little family, the      

opportunity that Habitat has given us is very wonderful and   

appreciated. We've been living with Kevin's father, Bruce, for 

the past few years while we repair our credit and pay off 

debts. We've learned a lot in this period of time about     

achieving and maintaining good credit. Bruce has been a huge 

help with us working    towards home ownership, as well as  

helping with Habitat. Since Kevin is an only child, our daughter 

Annalise will be Bruce's first grandchild. We've been working 

on becoming home owners for the past few years and we're 

very grateful that Habitat has given us the chance to finally 

have a home of our own.   
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